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Ser v ing the Gloucester  Township/  
Blackwood Community s ince 1929  

http://
gloucestertwpblackwoodkiwanis.webs

.com/ 
 

Our Meeting schedule has 
changed.  We meet the first 
(brunch) and third (dinner) 
Thursday of every month at 
Lamp Post Diner @11:30 
AM / 6:30 PM—All  are 

welcome to attend! 
 

Our new home is at the Gloucester 
Township  

Family Resource Center 
1324 Little Gloucester Road 

Blackwood, NJ 
 

Find us on Facebook! 

Dedicated to Changing the World 

One Child and One Community at a 

time. 
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Children’s Garden Fall Bounty 
Coordinators Michele Selfridge and Lindsey McEnroe have been 
spending their Thursday afternoons tending the garden and helping our 
kids learn how to use vegetables for cooking.  Arts and crafts are also an 
activity for the weekly visitors. We made pizza with the tomatoes we 
picked and used mud “paint” to make pictures.  We also just planted 
Swiss Chard, Brussel Sprouts, Broccoli, Kale and Spinach.  We will be 

enjoying fresh healthy 
salads! Children who 
participated in the garden 
activities this summer will 
be painting a picket for our 
fence to display proudly. 
Kiwanis of Gloucester 
Township/Blackwood will 
be working in conjunction 
with our Key Clubs to do a 
fall clean up and get ready 
for winter next.   

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
The Children’s Garden has 
been a huge success despite the 
effects of Covid-19.  Many 
thanks to Mrs. Selfridge and 
Mrs. McEnroe for their hard 
work putting together new 
planting schemes and activities 
for the children.  A good time 
was had by all and the garden 
looks spectacular!  A bench 
might be in order for next year 
to be able to sit and relax - 
Denise Wolf  


